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Puget Sound Energy 
P. 0. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

June 30, 2016 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Docket No. UG-160748 -Do Not Redocket 
Receipt Service Agreement - Filed Electronically and via Overnight Courier 

Dear Mr. King: 

Puget Sound Energy ("PSE") hereby submits in connection with Docket No. UG-160748 a 
Receipt Service Agreement (the "Agreement") and a Safety Service Contract (the "Contract") 
to replace those accompanying PSE's May 26, 2016, filing. The purpose of this filing is to 
remove the confidential treatment accorded to certain portions of the Agreement and the 
Contract. 

PSE also respectfully requests that the Commission issue an order approving the Agreement 
at its July 21, 2016 Open Meeting, in order for the Agreement to become effective on July 
22, 2016. 

Please contact Julie Waltari at ( 425) 456-2945 or julie.waltari@pse.com for additional 
information about this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at ( 425) 
456-2110. 

Enclosures 
cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 

Pamela Anderson, Perkins Coie 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Sincerely, 
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Ken Johnson 
Director, State Regulatory Affairs 


